
 
 

 
 
Dear Families,  
 

The Office of Parent Programs invites you to attend: 
 

A Summer Send Off Reception for New Students and Their Families 
in New York or Los Angeles  

  
Please join us for this wonderful opportunity to meet fellow members of the class 
of 2022. This summer, parents of Sarah Lawrence students will be hosting 
Summer Send Off Receptions in New York City and Los Angeles. If you live nearby 
or will be traveling in an area with a Send Off this summer, we would love to see 
you! 

 
Register for the Los Angeles Summer Send Off Reception here prior to July 7th.  

 
Register for the New York Summer Send Off Reception here prior to July 17th. 

 
Specific event locations and directions will be provided upon R.S.V.P. 

We are so excited to welcome you and your family to our community. 
  

If you are unable to attend a reception but would like to speak with a current 
parent over the phone, just let us know. Simply contact the Office of Parent 
Programs at (914) 813-9221, parents@sarahlawrence.edu and we will put you in 
touch.  
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